
UW-Madison 

Women & Leadership  
Symposium 2014 

Hosted by: 
UW-Foundation-Women’s Philanthropy Council 

The Committee on Women in the University 
The Office of Human Resource Development 

The UW-Madison Women Deans 

Thursday, July 10, 2014 
The Pyle Center on the UW-Madison campus 

Stained glass design of the W crest logo in the Main Lounge at the 
Memorial Union.  
Photo by Jeff Miller, UW-Madison University Communications. 

Registration — $50  
Payment due by July 2, 2014  

Space is limited. Registration closes July 2. 2014. 
Register at: www.ohrd.wisc.edu — “Conferences & Special Events” 

Payment Questions: Jodi Roberts at jroberts@ohr.wisc.edu or  
608-890-0484 

Symposium Questions: Carrie Jensen - cjensen@ohr.wisc.edu or 608-265-8982 

www.ohrd.wisc.edu�


